Board of Selectmen

Dinghy Dock Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

September 30, 2020

In attendance:

Selectmen: Judith Froman, George Slade, Peter Meier

Others in attendance:

Town Administrator Anthony Schiavi, Assistant Town Administrator Glenn Cannon, Natural Resource's Chris Southwood, Community Preservation Committee chairman Barry H. Johnson and Shore and Harbor Committee Chairman Richard Libin, members D. Crane, D. Wiggin, I. Salley, A. Campbell and Pocasset Village Assoc. President R. Dwyer.

5:30 p.m. Chair Froman opened the meeting.

Chairperson Froman gave a brief speech thanking the Department of Natural Resources, the Shore & Harbor Committee and Cavanaugh Marine for their hard work and dedication to the Town of Bourne.

Chairperson Froman further thanked the Conservation Preservation Committee and for matching funds from the Bourne Waterway Fund to provide funding for this project.

Peter Meier made a motion to adjourn, seconded by George Slade. Unanimously voted 5:38 p.m.

